From:

Sent: 22 June 2020 13:08
To: Ryan, Angela
Subject: Re: 187 Kentish Town Road (2020/1947/A)

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Angela Ryan,

Thank you for your reply.

You provide two images, one for LBC and one for a 'revised proposed...' The advert space appears smaller,
without accompanying text.

The applicant made great fuss about a larger size for commercial reasons. Please will this be withdrawn
formally, as the commercial aspect is surely a part of the application decision.

Susanna criticised the intensity of lighting proposed. Please will you advise your opinion and in the new
proposal from the applicant.

T appreciate your good practice in keeping consultees informed of the process.

with good wishes

Mark McCarthy

On Wed, 17 Jun 2020 at 07:50, Ryan, Angela <Angela.Ryan@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr McCarthy,

| write in respect to the above referenced application.

| would confirm that the applicant has revised the proposal to ensure that the advert complies
with current policy and guidance. In light of this, could | please have your comments/objections in
regards to the revised proposal.

| attach a copy of the revised drawing to this e-mail for your assistance.

Kind regards



Angela Ryan

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3236
Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

flin E/S]

n Wé"’a»re proud-of ot
). and diverse LGBT+ c€

Visit lovecamden.org/pride to join in our Pride month celebrations

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our
systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in
our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with
COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



